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The sixth meeting of the National Nursing Workforce Strategy Steering Committee (SSC) was held on  
11 December 2024. The purpose of the meeting was to provide members an opportunity to review and 
consider a revised draft National Nursing Workforce Strategy (the strategy).  

The revised draft strategy incorporated feedback received during the public consultation process held 
over September to October 2024. A consultation report summary has been developed, highlighting the 
breadth of engagement and key insights.  

Member feedback on the revised draft strategy will be considered as the strategy is finalised for 
endorsement. Endorsement processes will commence in early 2025.  

To receive updates on development on the strategy, stakeholders may visit the strategy website or by 
signing up to the Commonwealth Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer newsletter. 

 
 

https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/national-nursing-workforce-strategy-round-two-consultation-summary-report
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-nursing-workforce-strategy
https://www.health.gov.au/using-our-websites/subscriptions/subscribe-to-our-nursing-and-midwifery-newsletter

